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We are Martin and Mary Jo Myers who live at 1375 Creekside Place,
Reynoldsburg OH 43068. We live in Ohio House District 71.

Gerrymandered redistricting is a disgrace.

Ohio voters spoke overwhelmingly in 2015 and again in 2018 to reform the
way Ohio redistricts every ten years.

We insist that Ohio adhere to the rules established by these amendments
to the Ohio Constitution.

Gerrymandering along partisan lines is an insult to the voters of Ohio.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.



